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October 10 Business Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

Vern opened the meeting with minutes by Jerry and 
Treasurers report by Jim. The minutes were read 
and approved and Jim gave a Treasurers report with 
$1111.82 in the bank. His report was approved. Eight 
members were in attendance. 

New Business:  Mowing schedule has been depleted and Dave Tropp indicated that he will take care of 
any additional mowing. Jerry reported that all paper work for the club is up to date. AMA charter, 
club insurance and county lease. The Community Building will be available for our winter meetings 
starting in November. 
 

Old Business: Open fly-in was cancelled and will be planed in advance for next spring. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


